

Monte McNaughton, MPP Lambton-Kent-Middlesex

**Constituency Offices:** 

Queen's Park Office: □ 81 Front Street West □ 360 James Street

Rm. 202 NW, Legislative Bldg.

Strathroy, ON N7G 1X6 Tel. (519) 245-8696

Fax (519) 245-8697

Wallaceburg, ON N8A 2N5 Toronto, ON M7A 1A8 Tel. (519) 627-1015

Fax (519) 627-7174

Tel. (416) 325-3362 Fax (416) 325-3275

Honourable Laurel Broten Minister of Education 14th Floor, Mowat Block 900 Bay Street Toronto ON M7A 1L2

January 11, 2013

Dear Minister Broten,

It has been brought to my attention that the current curriculum for the CHV20 (Civics) course taught in Ontario's secondary schools is alarmingly deficient.

I understand that due to a lack of specificity in the curriculum, factual errors and critical omissions of information are commonplace in the classroom. Furthermore, the provincial endorsement of texts riddled with errors, by way of the Trillium List, is an embarrassment which must be rectified.

Effective democracy depends upon an informed and engaged electorate. Failure to ensure that students are equipped with a comprehensive understanding of our parliamentary democracy is a grave disservice both to our students and to our province.

Minister, I hope you will give serious consideration to this matter.

Sincerely,

Monte McNaughton, MPP Lambton-Kent-Middlesex

c.c. Nathan Tidridge, OCT